

GULF ROSE NURSERY

P.O. Box – 2324 Al Ghubaibah, Sharjah – U.A.E. Tel.: 06-5664952

Circular No. GRN/008/2023-2024

11th December 2023

Dear Parent Sir/Madam

Greetings from the Gulf Rose Nursery.....

Sub: Winter Holidays

The Gulf Rose Nursery will observe winter holidays from Monday, 18th December 2023 to Thursday, 28th December 2023. Regular classes will resume on Tuesday, 2nd January 2024.

The school office (Sharjah Indian School) will remain open on all working days (Monday to Thursday) from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

We wish you a "Happy & Prosperous New Year".

With regards,

PRINCIPAL